
October 15th, 2014 

 

District 5400 Block Grant Progress Report for:  P-510 Ride for Joy 

 

Ride for Joy has raised the remaining funds to purchase the mechanical patient lift.  They ordered it 

recently & plan for delivery/installation within 30 days.  Upon delivery & installation, a group of 

Rotarians will visit the site, see the lift, & take photos for a final report.  We hope for full completion by 

the end of 2014. 

 

Kevin Allen 

Director, Service to Communities 

Rotary Club of Boise 

 

 

 


